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Congratulations on the results of your examinations and welcome to the Manchester School of Architecture [MSA] at 

The University of Manchester [UoM] and Manchester Metropolitan University [MMU].  

We are really excited that you have chosen to join us in Foundation. Induction week will start on Monday 22nd September. 

You will need to attend three sessions in that week:  

Monday 22nd September 14:00 – 15:30. We will meet at Manchester Technology Centre (on Oxford Road, the 

entrance is just next door to Tesco). When you arrive, take the stairs, or lift to the 2nd floor and we will meet in 

Studio B. At this session you will receive information about how the course is structured, meet the other students 

in your year, as well as the tutors who will be teaching you throughout the year.  

Wednesday 24th Sept 10:00 – 13:00  (Venue To Be Confirmed) This will  be an introduction to Academic 

Regulations, Studio Culture & Engagement, Future Me  and an introduction to MSSA – our amazing student 

society. This will be in a large lecture theatre with new BA1 students. 

Thursday 25th Sept – 10:30 – 13:30 in Whitworth Hall (UoM). This will be an introduction to both Universities 

services, such as the libraries, Student Support, Student Union and Sport and much more! You will also get a 

chance to meet some MSA alumni and meet the other new students to the school. 

 

Please refer to the FDN Induction Booklet for an overview of the units. This also highlights essential equipment. Please 

note it is very important that you register with BOTH the University of Manchester and Manchester Metropolitan 

University. Please make sure you can access your MMU email address, as this is where we will send important 

announcements about the course. 

Foundation students and staff will be taking a study trip on October 29th – 31st. We cover the costs of the trip (including 

travel, accommodation and trips) but please make sure you have noted the dates in your diaries.  

 

I am looking forward to welcoming you personally in September and hope that your years in Manchester will be both 

happy and successful. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please get in touch with me using the below phone 

number or email. See you in September! 

Emily Crompton  

Foundation Lead | e.crompton@mmu.ac.uk | 0161 247 6920 
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